Minutes

WDCA

@/17/2008

Meeting called to order by Coleen DiDonato
Minutes appoved 8/27/08 meeting

Officer Shaun Casey reviewed ail crime reports in West Deerfield

Old Business

Discussion on City Services recently approved to help out homes not being maintained because of
homes in default. ‘

Coleen said we are still looking for new members.
Independent Bay has been contacted and will try to attend future meetings.
New Business

Target is now open
Discused Police in Deercreek do not have traffic problems at this time in the area.

Joe Cutronio will continue working with the officers to get a recap on crime in our area, maybe
written report in the future.

Neighborhoods with traffic calming issues, members suggest they petition the City.

Everyone likes the emailing of current and recent crime reports, with these emails they can be
forward to all residents.

COPS stili needing people. WDCA will try to have representative at a meeting.

Observer representative Dave Volz spoke and said they are still looking for articles. Members of
WDCA suggested they contact Lyons Creek and Monarch High.



